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CHANGE OF AUDITOR 
 
 
Works Finance (NZ) Limited (Works) today announced that, following the completion of a thorough tender 
process, the Board of Directors has resolved to appoint PwC as auditor of Works, with effect from today. 
 
This appointment follows the cessation of KPMG as Works’s auditor, with KPMG having identified a conflict of 
interest after Downer’s announcement on 4 March 2024. 
 
 
 
Authorised for release by Downer’s Chief Executive Officer, Peter Tompkins. 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Media: Mitchell Dale, General Manager Corporate Affairs     +61 448 362 198 
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